
NOTICE 

Postponement of Students Orientation 

Programme 

Due to Teacher’s Day Celebration 

program at the University on 5th 

September, 2015, the First Orientation 

programme for students of First Year of 

Five year Integrated B.B.A-LL.B. Course 

has been postponed to Monday, 7th 

September, 2015. The details of and 

timings of the program will be notified 

shortly. 

        By Order/- 


